Hollywood Hills Elementary

Parents/guardians, in an effort to increase safety for all students, several
measures will be put into place effective Monday, January 4, 2016.

1. The front gate to the school will be kept locked until 7:20. At that point the gate will be
opened to allow students onto campus to go to breakfast, the school store and/or their
waiting area. Prior to 7:20, faculty and staff are not present to provide appropriate
supervision.

2. Likewise, (1) the gate by the west car loop in-between the administrative building and
the old cafeteria, (2) the two pedestrian gates on each side of the bus loop, and (3) the
bus loop gate on the north side of the building will remain locked until 7:20.

3. Before 8:00 a.m. the only doors opened in the two-story building will be the
downstairs and upstairs doors by the cafeteria. All Kindergarten, 1st, 3v4, 4th, 5th grade
students (not accompanied by their parents) must enter the building at 7:30 and wait
outside of their classroom with their classmates. This gives your child an opportunity
to begin to focus on the upcoming school day.

4. On the west side car loop, there are currently two doors open in the morning where
2nd graders and three 37 grade classes can enter the building. Only one door will
remain open in order to more closely monitor who is entering the building.

5. As areminder, you need to stop by the front office to sign in with your ID if you are
coming onto campus if you need to enter any building for any reason. This is for the
safety of all students. If you are seen inside a building without a visitor’s badge, you
will be redirected to come to the front office.

Although this may inconvenience some, these changes are for the overall safety of all
students. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call 754-323-6200 to
speak with administration. Thank you



